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NEW YORK – New York City Mayor Eric Adams today released the following statement 

after the U.S. Supreme Court today issued a decision in the case New York State Rifle 

& Pistol Association v. Bruen: 

“Put simply, this Supreme Court ruling will put New Yorkers at further risk of gun 

violence. We have been preparing for this decision and will continue to do everything 

possible to work with our federal, state, and local partners to protect our city. Those 

efforts will include a comprehensive review of our approach to defining ‘sensitive 

locations’ where carrying a gun is banned, and reviewing our application process to 

ensure that only those who are fully qualified can obtain a carry license. We will work 

together to mitigate the risks this decision will create once it is implemented, as we 

cannot allow New York to become the Wild West.  

“One thing is certain: We will do whatever is in our power, using every resource 

available to ensure that the gains we’ve seen during this administration are not undone, 

to make certain New Yorkers are not put in further danger of gun violence. This decision 

may have opened an additional river feeding the sea of gun violence, but we will do 

everything we can to dam it.” 
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